
 

 

 

 

DATE: April 2, 2024 

TO:  Human Services Commission Members  

FROM: Ruth Blaw, Human Services Manager 
Parks & Community Services 

 

SUBJECT: 2023 Human Services Dashboard Review 

 
The Human Services Commission will review the dashboard and supporting data from the 
2023 funding year. 
 
Background 
 

Human Services, in accordance with the Council adopted Strategic Plan, have created a 
Dashboard which highlights key outcomes from 2023.  Human Services will share the 
dashboard and lead a discussion. 
 
 
Attachment A: 2023 Human Services Dashboard  
 
 


